
 
 
Dear Trailblazing Parents and Families,    
 
Happy last week of school! A big thank you to our amazing parent volunteers for all of their hard 
work to make our grade 8 farewell a huge success. We enjoyed being able to take a moment to 
celebrate our grade 8’s before they head off to high school next year. This week we are looking 
forward to celebrating all of our students with a final award assembly on Friday as we head off 
into summer break. 
 
A Few Things 
Progress Reports 
Progress reports will be released on the parent portal on June 27th. Parents may see marks 
being updated in the meantime, however these are not finalized until the 27th.  
 
Final Awards Assembly 
We will be hosting a final awards assembly for all students grade 5-8 on Friday June 27th from 
10:30 until 11:30am. Parents are welcome to attend. 
 
Host and International Student 
CRPS is looking for families to host an international student. See the poster below and inquire 
at homestay@crps.ca 

 

 



 

Important Dates in June 
Wednesday, June 25 - Pizza Day 
Friday, June 27 - Student Awards - AM 
Friday, June 27 - Last Day of School ½ Day - Progress Reports Released 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at the school either by 
phone (403) 678-6006 or email.  
 
Kelly Proudfoot​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Danelle Prescesky 
Principal​ ​ ​ ​ ​ &​ ​ Assistant Principal 
Lawrence Grassi Middle School​ ​ ​ ​ Lawrence Grassi Middle School 
 

“REACH FOR THE PEAKS - ATTEINDRE LES SOMMETS” 


